
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

From: Laura Moy 
To: Pamela Berdusco 
Cc: Jennifer Alexander; Sue White; Brian Hillman; Enrico De Cecco; Chad Jeffery 
Subject: FW: Rezoning 13375 Desro 
Date: October 29, 2020 1:53:29 PM 

Hi Pam 
Please add the following email to the Nov. 10/20 PCM as a Communication. 
Thank you, 
Laura 

From: Michelle Girard 
Sent: October 23, 2020 1:44 PM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning 13375 Desro 

To whom in may concern, 

I support the rezoning of 13375 Desro Dr in Tecumseh. I believe this will help 
diversify commercial businesses in Tecumseh by bringing in some Tech jobs. 

Thank you 
Michelle Girard 

Laura Moy 
Director Corporate Services & Clerk 
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